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The Board of NIC Holdings Limited wishes to inform esteemed
shareholders and the general public that due to the lockdown as a
result of the COVID-19 pandemic which has affected all business
activities, the completion of the 2019 audit exercise was also
affected and the Company will not be able to publish the audited
financial statements by 30th April 2020. The audited financial
statements are expected to be published in June 2020. The Board of
NIC wishes to thank the public and the esteemed shareholders for
their continued support and urges all to stay safe in these difficult
times.

By order of the Board
Elias Edu, Esq.
Company Secretary
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